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                                MESSAGE FROM HEADTEACHER 

 School  Mission Statement 

With Jesus as our guide, we 
learn, pray and live together 

in a safe and happy way.  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

Mrs C Faulkner 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

We have a busy week ahead of us, our school Mass is  

tomorrow at 10.00am and Monsignor Anthony will be         

celebrating this for us.  Families are welcome to join us in 

the church.   

On Thursday our Y5/6 class are off for a visit to            

Netherstowe high school and on Friday our EYFS children 

will be presenting their Christmas production to parents.  

The times for this are 9:30am and 2.00pm.  This will need 

to be booked via ParentPay. 

Next week will be the turn of the older children with Y1, 

2 and 3 presenting their production on Tuesday and 

Wednesday next week and Y4, 5 and 6 presenting their 

Christmas carol service in the church on Thursday.   Places will need to be booked for the Y1, 2 and 3  

production, and these will be available via ParentPay in the next couple of days.  

Christmas dinner will be served on Wednesday 20th December to those children whose parents/carers 

have pre-booked either a Turkey or Quorn meal via Teacher2Parents.  There will be no alternative menu 

on this date, so pupils who have not pre-ordered a Christmas meal will need to bring in a packed lunch 

from home. 

The After School club is also organising a Christmas party– details are in the newsletter– again this must 

be paid for and booked in advance– places are limited.  

In the new year I will be holding a coffee morning to allow parents to come and find out about  the PTFA.  

This group help to organise and run events through the year for the children that raises money for the  

school.  At present we do not have a PTFA and  school would need a chair and a secretary , as well as a 

committee to be able to organise these events through the year.  I will send out notice about this in the 

new year, but we really do need your help to run events for the children such as discos. We look forward 

to welcoming you into school over the coming weeks.  

Year 3 pupils will be given their First Holy Communion on Sunday 12th May 2024 at 11am in church.  

Confirmation for Year 6 pupils will take place on Monday 10th June 2024 at 7.00pm in the church.   

Mrs C Faulkner 

Headteacher 





Weekly Whole School Attendance  

Class W.E. 08/12/23  93.8% Attendance   

Reception  93.7% 

Year 1/2  95.2% 

Year 2/3  92.8% 

Year 4/5  93.6% 

Year 5/6  93.7% 

Pupils who celebrated their 

Birthdays last week! 

WELL DONE 

Y1/2 

Good Attendance Matters 

Jayden S Alfie-Thomas H Ava S 

Please remember if your child is absent for any reason, that you must contact the school office  

as soon as possible.  

If your child is not in school, they cannot learn.  

Congratulations to the following Pupils who have 

achieved NUMBOTS Certificates this week. 

Max D Rec Rust Certificate Collected 

Maggie-May T Rec Rust Certificate Collected 



Lillie-Mae F Y4/5 TT Rockstars Bronze Award 

Carina N Y4/5 TT Rockstars Bronze Award 

Evie Y Y4/5 TT Rockstars Bronze Award 

Jasmine C Y4/5 TT Rockstars Bronze Award 

Iris A Y4/5 TT Rockstars Bronze Award 

Alana C Y4/5 TT Rockstars Bronze Award 

Wayde H Y4/5 TT Rockstars Bronze Award 

Finn M Y4/5 TT Rockstars Bronze Award 

Oscar P-J Y4/5 TT Rockstars Bronze Award 

Nathan P Y4/5 TT Rockstars Bronze Award 

Ronnie T Y4/5 TT Rockstars Bronze Award 

Wojtek Z Y4/5 TT Rockstars Bronze Award 

The following pupils have earned their TT Rockstars Bronze awards for 

answering 1000 TT questions correctly.  These will be presented to the 

children at the next celebration assembly. 





Tel: 01543 226090     Nursery Tel: 01543 226094  

Please be aware that the school have had a new telephone system. Listen to the        
options carefully and press the correct number to be put through to the right              

department so that we can deal with your calls more efficiently.  

 

   All Pupils - Tel: 01543 226090      
 
   Press 1  
 Please leave message stating child’s full 

name, their class & give a full reason for     
absence.  

Reporting Your Child’s Absence 

 

Tel: 01543 226090 

 Press 5   
School Kitchen 

 Press 3 

to be put through 

to the kitchen. 

to be put through to the School 

Office (Mrs McCarthy) for all 

other queries.  

School Office 
School Finance    

Department 

Tel: 01543 226090 

 Press 4 

to be put through to Finance (Mr Alexander) 

queries relating to invoices & fees. 

Tel: 01543 226090 

To Contact Nursery 

Nursery  - Tel: 01543 226094  

 



 

Class Teacher Teacher’s Email 

 

2’s Mrs Tysall 

 

ctysall@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 

Nursery Mrs Ansell jansell@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 

  

Reception Mrs Clack eclack@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 

 

Year 1/2 Miss Woolfenden 

Mrs K Wheeler 

  

awoolfenden@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 

kwheeler@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk  

Year 2/3 Mrs McGrath 

Mrs Lambert 

 

cmcgrath@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 

jlambert@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk   

Year 4/5 Mrs Spurgin 

 

aspurgin@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 

Year 5/6 Mrs Adams 

Mrs Harris 

aevans@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 

mharris@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk  

 

Sports Coach Mrs Wendy Gleeson wgleeson@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 

 

Nurture Ms Lisa Richardson  lrichardson@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 

  

Headteacher Mrs Faulkner headteacher@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 

Deputy Mrs Adams deputyheadteacher@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 

School Business Manager 

Office Administrator 

Mr Alexander 

Mrs McCarthy 

office@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 

admin@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 

  

Class Teachers 

School Email Addresses 
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After School Club 

Monday to Friday (term time only)  

3:00pm (Nursery / 3:15 pm (School) until 6:00pm   

Queries relating to BASC email Mrs Tysall. ctysall@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 
 

Any finance queries to Mr Alexander email office@st-peter-st-paul.sch.uk  
or telephone (01543) 226095. 

 

 

Breakfast Club 
 

Monday to Friday (term time only) 7:50am until 8:50 am 
 

At 8:50am Kids’ club staff will take the children to their classrooms. 

Cost per Session:  £6.00 

 

Breakfast Available Free for Pupil Premium Children 

Monday to Friday (term time only) 8:30am until 8:50 am 

Please contact school office for further information. 

After School Club - Short Session 

3:00pm (Nursery / 3:15 pm (School) until 3:55pm 

Cost per Session:  £4.00  

Please note that if you have booked a permanent place, charges will still apply even if your 
child does not attend the session. 

Reminder to all parents if your child has a permanent booked place with Breakfast or 
Afterschool club and they DO NOT attend without a week’s written notice you will still 

be charged for these sessions. 

 Accounts must be in credit prior to your child attending BASC sessions. 

Afterschool Sessions must be paid for by 10am on the day of the booked session to 



ALL OUTSTANDING DEBTS 
Please makes sure that your accounts are in CREDIT when using the following services: 
 

Snack Dinners BC/ASC Nursery Fees 
 

GOV.UK Childcare vouchers:  
 

Any parents using this method of payment please email Mr Alexander using this email    of-
fice@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk  to inform him when a payment is processed as we get 
no remittance to advise us of payments coming into school. 
 

REMINDER to all parents/person with parental responsibility 

LATE charges will apply if your child /children are collected 
late.  This applies to 2’s Unit, Nursery & Afterschool club 

CHARGES  

BC—£6.00        ASC—£10.00    (or £4.00 ->3.55pm) 

Reminder to all parents if your child has 
a permanent booked place with Break-
fast or Afterschool club and they DO 
NOT attend without a week’s written 

notice you will still be charged for these 
sessions. 

All attendance must be paid in advance on parentpay. 







  
 
  
 
 
 

 

 

Girls  

Grey skirt, grey trousers or grey pinafore dress, white shirt or   

polo shirt, plain white socks/plain dark tights , maroon cardigan, 

sweatshirt or fleece. 

Sensible dark low heeled shoes – no trainers/no fashion boots.  

 

Boys  

Grey trousers or grey shorts, white shirt or polo shirt, grey socks, 

maroon sweatshirt or fleece. Sensible dark school shoes – no 

trainers.  

 

Teenie Weenies & Little Learners (Nursery)  

White polo shirt , Maroon jumper/cardigan. 

Uniform can be obtained from: 

Blueprint Schoolwear 
2 Brewery St,  
Rugeley  
WS15 2DY    Tel:  01889 800644 












